Jesse's Wish

Foundation
Winter 2024 Newsletter

Dear friends and family,

The holiday season passed too quickly, always a cherished time for us as we reflect on
Jesse's love for Christmas. Our hearts overflow with gratitude for your generosity, making it
possible for us to bring joy to families enduring hospital stays during the holidays.

In November, we delivered to Prisma in Columbia, South Carolina, with Sami. As well as an
additional delivery to Virginia in December while visiting Matt and his family. Our efforts
extended to our usual hospitals and Ronald McDonald houses in South Carolina, Georgia,
and New York, while also mailing to New Jersey and Pennsylvania.

Partnering with the wonderful organization CURE, we adopted a local family, fulfilling the
wish list for 14-year-old Jack and his family. Meeting them in person was a heartwarming
experience. We also sent gift cards to Jazzy, a past recipient facing a relapse, and we
celebrated the news of Karsen being cancer-free, mailing a box of toys to brighten their
days.

On March 7th, in honor of Jesse's birthday, we plan to donate lunches for inpatient
children and their families at Memorial Health Dwaine and Cynthia Willet Children’s
Hospital. We are thrilled!

As we enter the 20th year of Jesse's Wish, we are filled with appreciation for your ongoing
support and dedication to this meaningful cause. Maintaining Jesse's legacy is a great
source of pride for us, and we are sure he would be so pleased!
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With heartfelt appreciation,

Marian Newell Samantha Spina
Executive Director President



